Snowdrop House Group Nursery Uniform Policy
· Introduction It is our policy that all children from 2/ 2 ½ years old wear our nursery uniform although if parents wish their child to wear the uniform early they are welcome to do so. We provide a complete list of the items needed for our nursery uniform on our website, prospectus and welcome pack. Uniforms can be purchased from Broadbridges in Haywards Heath (01444413466). The wearing of the nursery uniform is not governed by legislation but falls to the registers person/Owner to determine what the uniform consists of as we are a private nursery. Before starting the nursery during the visit and introduction process the dress code will be made clear.
Aims and objectives
Our policy is based on the notion that a nursery uniform: 
• promotes a sense of pride in the nursery; 
• engenders a feeling of community and belonging; 
• is practical and smart; 
• identifies the children with the nursery; 
• is not distracting in the room (as fashion clothes might be); 
• makes children feel equal to their peers in terms of appearance. 
· It prepares children for wearing uniforms at school.
Uniform
Boys- purple polo shirt or t shirt, purple sweatshirt and black jogging bottoms.
Girls- purple polo shirt or t shirt, purple tartan pinafore and purple cardigan or sweatshirt (black leggings or tights can be worn underneath the pinafore dress).
Summer uniform, black shorts for the boys and lilac and white checked dresses.
Jewellery
On health and safety grounds we do not allow children to wear jewellery in our nursery. The exceptions to this rule are small earring studs in pierced ears, and small objects of religious/sentimental significance, such as a crucifix on a chain. We may ask the children to remove these objects during some games.
Footwear
The nursery wants all children to grow into healthy adults. We believe that it is dangerous for children to wear shoes with platform soles or high heels in nursery, so we do not allow this. We require all children to wear sensible flat shoes, preferably those which are smart and practical and with suitable grips for playtimes. We also ask you to not to dress your child in wellington boots as this is uncomfortable worn all day.
The role of parents
We ask all our parents and carers who send their children to our nursery to support the nursery uniform policy. We believe that parents/carers have a duty to send their children to nursery correctly dressed and ready for the day. Parents should ensure that their child has the correct uniform and that it is clean and in good repair. The nursery welcomes children from all backgrounds and faith communities. If there are serious reasons, for example religious objections, why parents want their child to wear clothes that differ from the nursery uniform, the nursery will look sympathetically at such requests. Similarly, should an item of nursery uniform prove problematic for a child with disabilities, then parents are invited to draw this to the attention of the Nursery Manager. The nursery will not treat children with disabilities unfavourably.By registering your child at the Snowdrop House group you agree and support our uniform policy.
Reviewed and signed By CaroleAnne Benson 01/09/2024
